
Your therapist has discussed with you at your therapy appointment that your child would benefit from a piece of postural management equipment. So what happens next? 

 

The therapist will assess your child to see which piece of equipment is suitable. This often involves asking an Equipment company rep to come to 

a joint appointment to measure your child and try the equipment for size and suitability. 

 

Once you and the therapist are happy with the choice of equipment the documentation requesting the equipment is sent to Bradford and 

Airedale Community Equipment Store (BACES). 

                                         

 

 

                                                   

BACES process the order. If the item isn’t in stock they might have to place an order from the company which takes longer. 

 

Once the equipment arrives at BACES it will be delivered to you. 

 

Your therapist will arrange for the Equipment company Rep to visit again to set the equipment up so it is right for your child. 

 


